
1/4/09 

Hello, 

 

We are leaving for Florida tomorrow and won't be back until Feb 4. It was spur of the moment - we started 

looking and found a place that was available only for the balance of January. We will be in Clearwater 

Beach. We are going to drive. We were thinking about going to Arizona, where some friends spend the 

winter, but changed our minds. We will take our new laptop computer with us, so once we get settled, you 

should be able to email us. Otherwise, Carol’s cell is 517-281-4447 and our Florida landlord’s cell is 722-

432-3108. 

 

The condo we are staying in has 2 bedrooms and 2 baths, so you can join us. You can see the place 

online at www.vrbo.com/197113. 

 

Steve 

http://www.vrbo.com/197113

